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Florida Community Radio, Inc.
P.O. Box 7380
Lake City, FL 32055

Re:  Florida Community Radio, Inc.
WMIB-LP, Lake City, FL
Facility ID No. 135542
File No. BPL-20071227AAA

Dear Applicant:
This letter refers to the above-captioned application for a minor change to a licensed facility.

An engineering study has revealed that the proposed transmitter site specified in the application
fails to meet the minimum spacing requirements of Section 73.807 of the Commission’s Rules
in relation to third-adjacent Station W224BU, BLFT-20070523ABA, Lake City, FL. The
required separation is 8 kilometers, whereas the separation proposed is 2.3 kilometers.

Accordingly, in light of the above, application BPL-20071227AAA is unacceptable for filing and
IS HE%EBY DISMISSED. This action is taken pursuant to Section 0.283 of the Commission’s
Rules.

Sincerely,

Y/

mes D. Bradshaw
Deputy Chief
Audio Division
Media Bureau

' 47 C.FR. §73.807.
2 47CFR. §0283.
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